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Guidelines for Winter sports 
Chewelah Golf Course 

 
The Chewelah Golf & Country Club is private property.  Please adhere to 
the following guidelines for the use of the facility for Winter sports.  Golf 
course maps are available at the clubhouse. 
 

1. Do not trespass on any of the property adjoining the golf course 
fairways. 

2. The area that can be used for winter sports includes all fairways, cart 
paths and service roads throughout the property. 

3. Please do not cross any of the greens.  (these are marked with stakes 
on each hole) 

4. Do not litter – pack it in, pack it out! 
5. Do not drive on any of the fairways, cart paths or unplowed roads. 
6. Park either at the clubhouse or safely along the various streets inside 

the complex. 
7. Do not park in resident driveways, plowed or unplowed. 
8. The only restrooms available are at the clubhouse.  Please remove as 

much snow as possible before entering the clubhouse. 
9. The golf course is only available on Friday, Saturday and Sunday 

during daylight hours. 
10. Only skis, snowshoes, tubes or sleds are allowed on the course. 
11. No dogs are allowed on the course at any time. 
12. If there is an emergence call 911 – the clubhouse has limited staff 

during the off season. 
 
Enjoy your time at the golf course complex. 
CG&CC, Board of Directors 
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